P O Box 16796

Fernandina Beach, Florida

March 29, 2019

Mr. Mike Mullin
Nassau County Attorney
96135 Nassau Place

Yulee, FL. 32097

Dear Mr. Mullin,

| have been honored to have been asked to serve the citizens of Nassau County on the Code
Enforcement Board for many years. Ms. Janet Wylie has advised me my term is up and would like to
know if 1 it is my intension to serve another term,

During my time on the Board | have gained enormous amounts of knowledge regarding Nassau County
and the workings of our County However, | feel it is time to give up this appointment. | want to
personally thank you for all of the assistance | have received from you, during meetings and your office.
Every County employee | had the pleasure of interacting with, has never ceased to be patient and
understanding of my questions. In particular, Ms. Janet Wylie and Mr. Michael Favors of the Code
Enforcement Office continue to amaze me with their knowledge of their duties, regulatory requirements
and history of our county. Something that has struck me even more is the compassion they exhibit at
each and every meeting for individuals who have gone through difficult situations. Nassau County
should and, | am sure, is proud to have individuals such as these two amongst the many fine employees.

I shall miss the second Tuesday of each month with this group. My best wishes to you all.

Sincerely,

Jacquelin Osborne
CC: Former Commissioner Steven Kelley; Commissioner Aaron Bell; Mr Keith Ellis; Ms. Janet Wylie;

Mr. Michael Favors




